
You are invited! 

 

 

Dear Nordic Oculoplastic collegues, 

We have the great pleasure to invite you to the 6th NOSOPRS meeting. As we 

agreed in Finland it will be held in Stockholm as a one-day meeting on 13
th
 of 

September 2017.  

We have put together a program based on a couple of invited speakers and case 

presentations. Karen Skjødt has agreed to head a symposium on floppy eyelids. 

For case presentations we are, of course, dependent on your contribution.  

We are greatful to our sponsors Théa Nordic, Medilens, Alcon and Ethicon for 

facilitating the arrangement. 

 

Kind regards, 

Bella Johansson-Iranipour 

Björn Stenström 

Karin Svedberg 

Anna Wiktorin 

Maria Wyon 


